

## THE HISPANIC SOCIETY OF AMERICA

613 WEST 155th STREET

NEW YORK, N. Y. 10032

February 24th, 1966

My dear Professor Ferrater Mora:

we have received your letter of February eighteenth regarding your recent election as a full Member of the Society. We are very sorry to learn that the certificate of Corresponding Member never reached you. It will take some time to prepare the certificates now on order; yours will be sent to you as soon as possible.

Yours very sincerely,

aline J. M. Van

Alice J. McVan

Curator for Membership Records

Professor José Ferrater Mora Department of Philosophy Bryn Mawr College Bryn Mawr Pennsylvania